
 
 

 

 

CirNo44/AJB/AY2021-22/FEBRUARY       3rd February 2022  

 
Subject: TERM 2 ALTERNATE WEEK MODEL  

 

 

Dear Valued Parents,  

 

Greetings from Al Ain Juniors School!  

We hope that you and your family are keeping safe, healthy and protected at all times. 

Thank you for supporting our school’s arrangement in bringing students for in-person 

learning. Kindly note that the “ALTERNATE WEEK MODEL” adopted by our school is in line 

with ADEK guidelines and policy on physical distance in the classrooms.  

Please understand that students across the school are divided into two cohorts and following 

communication on reporting by respective cohorts has been already sent via circular dated 

21st January 2022. 

• COHORT 1 – Face-to-Face (In-School) during the week of 5,7,9,11, and 13 

• COHORT 2 – Face-to-Face (In-School) during the week of 4,6,8,10, and 12  

Hence, we request all to adhere to the above arrangements and failing to comply by the above 

arrangements will have the following implications: 

 

• Student entry is restricted to particular cohort only 

• Students who do not comply by cohort system will be reported to ADEK for further 

action.  

• Students should come to school in proper school uniform (including school jacket), and school 

ID. Please ensure your child is aware of the uniform policy and follows these expectations.  

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated, as we adopt this method, keeping health as the top 

priority.  

 

Best Wishes 

AJB Administration 

                   


